
 

 

 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 

September 29th 2017 

Dear all, 

Thank you to those of you who attended Mass last Sunday to welcome the FSU children. The 
parish loved seeing the children and hearing their super singing! Our children were very brave to 
stand at the front and talk and sing like that! 
In the FSU classes the children have loved making glasses out of their new shape toys. They have 
been using some excellent maths vocabulary like bigger, wider, triangle etc to describe their 
glasses. Sycamore class have been having fun acting out their Dino Dinners story whilst Rowan 
have been carefully identifying and drawing all the mini-beasts they found in our Oak tree. In 
Cherry class they have been dressing up and role playing pirates and Willow have been creating 
art in the style of artist Georgia O’Keefe. Maple class have been enjoying writing their stories about 
the Wild West and Beech have had another session at Exmouth Community College, this time 
learning about how Electricity flows. They had a lovely time, learnt lots and hopefully will gradually 
start to feel well prepared for their transition to secondary school. 
Swish party 
Next Thursday 5th October, the PTA are running a swish party from 6-8pm in the school hall. 
At the party there will be lots of children’s clothes for sale all for £1. There will also be a bar 
available. As well as attending the event, if you are able to donate any children’s clothes for the 
sale, that would be much appreciated. Please leave any clothes at the school office. 
Seasonal produce for sale 
The Church ladies have been making Christmas puddings, cakes, pickled onions and mincemeat 
to raise money for the parish. Everything is very reasonably priced. If you are interested in 
purchasing any delicacies there are forms by the office that need to be returned by 17th November. 
Youth rally: 
Just to let you know if you were attending the parish youth rally on Sunday 1st October it has been 
cancelled due to the weather and will be rearranged. 
 
Next week: 
Monday 2nd October - Cherry and Willow Class trip to Plymouth Aquarium 
Tuesday 3rd October - Beech class parent activity session 9.10 - 10.00am 
Tuesday 3rd October - Willow class parent activity session 2.00 - 3.15pm 
Wednesday 4th October – Sycamore, Rowan, Maple - Fire safety talks 
Wednesday 4th October – Sycamore parent activity session 9.10 - 10.00am 
Wednesday 4th October – Class photo of Reception class for newspaper 
Thursday 5th October – Maple class parent activity session 9.10 - 10.00am 
Thursday 5th October – Harvest festival assembly 2.45pm. Parents welcome. 
Thursday 5th October – Swish party 6.00 – 8.00pm in the hall 
Friday 6th October – Cherry class parent activity session 9.10 - 10.00am 
 
Please note:  due to safeguarding concerns, please be aware that the top field gate will now be 
locked from 3.45 pm each day. 
 

Best wishes 

Mrs Taylor-Bashford     

 
 

Stars of the week:  

Oak – Finlay, Sycamore – Rian, Rowan – Brooke, Cherry – Ben, Willow – Lola N, Maple – Felix, 

Beech – Samuel 

 

Breakfast Club Superstar: Declan 

 


